
 

 

 

 

 

 

13 September 2020 

 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

REGARDING ORIGINAL CERTIFICATE VERIFICATION 

For the kind attention of Students & Parents of I year Under Graduates: 

The process of verification of original certificates of Under Graduate students 

admitted into various programmes for the academic year 2020-2021 is commencing 

from 14 September 2020 (Monday). 

This process is applicable only for students residing in Chennai.  

Only 18 students per class will undergo certificate verifications per day following 

social distancing norms. 

The scheduled timings for both Shift I & II students: 3:00 pm to 5:30 pm  

 

Considering the safety measures, only students will be entertained inside the 

campus for the verification process. Once the documents are checked, the students 

are requested to exit the campus. 

 

We look forward for the cooperation from students and parents for the seamless 

verification process. 
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